
SPO ALERT: Revisions of SP 044 and TB 045

SPO ALERT

DATE:     July 18, 2018

TO:      State Agencies, Boards and Commissions Chief Procurement Officers, or Others

FROM:     State Procurement Office

RE:       Revisions of SP 044 and TB 045

The State Procurement Office (SPO) has posted the following Standard Operating Procedure
and Technical Bulletin to the SPO website.  Please ensure you and your staff review and pursue
the instruction provided in both documents.  Below is a recap:

SP044 – Has been revised and replaced.  Revision consists of an outline of specific duties and
expectations regarding document review submittals.

TB045 – Has been revised and replaced.  Revision consists of clarity regarding the associated
policy.

Both documents are now posted to the SPO website. https://spo.az.gov/administration-
policy/state-procurement-resource.

If there are any questions, please let us know. 

Thank you,

SPO Compliance Dept.  




